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Responses-to-Comments  

 

Proposed Temporary Public Vehicle Park (Excluding Container Vehicle) for a Period of 5 Years  

in “Village Type Development” Zone, Various Lots in D.D. 76, Hok Tau Wai, New Territories 

 

(Application No. A/NE-HT/24) 

 

(i) A RtoC Table: 

 

Departmental Comments Applicant’s Responses 

1. Comments of the Commissioner for Transport (C for T) 

(Contact Person: Mr. LAM To Lun, Jeffery; Tel: 2399 2549) 

(a) Based on the recent site photos, parking 

space PC10 has a large level difference with 

the other parking spaces and most part of 

the proposed driveway in the application 

site (the Site).  The applicant should advise 

whether site formation works would be 

carried out to reduce the level difference.  

If so, please provide the details.  

 

No site formation will be carried out within the 

application site (the Site) to reduce the site 

level difference.  Parking space PC10 will be 

provided on the slope. 

 


